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Neighborhood Notice

'- To Our Valued Depot Area Neighbors Near The Following Areas:
1800 block of Rozelle Street

_ Meadowhill Street

-_ Meadowhill Cove

Person and Ragan Streets

(January 27, 1999) The Depot is continuing our ongoing

cleanup program and will be sampling groundwater monitoring.
wells during the day, February 1-5. The purpose of the

groundwater sampling is to monitor the quality of the

groundwater in the Depot area. The information gained from the

sampling efforts will be used to ensure the recently installed

groundwater pumping system is working properly.

The work is being done by the Depot' s contractor, OHM

Remediation Services. We apologize for any inconvenience or

disturbance that may result from the team working near your
home next week.

These sampling efforts are all a part of the Depot's commitment

to restore, reuse and revitalize this facility. We encourage you
to attend community meetings and call us with input and

suggestions. Our next Restoration Advisory Board (RAB)

meeting is Thursday, February 18, 1999 at 6 p.m. in the

Conference Room, Building 144 at the Depot. Park at Gate 1
and enter through the side door.

If you have further questions, please call Alma Black Moore,
Community Relations Specialist, at (901) 544-0613.
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